
Lake Sawyer Hawks Meeting 

August 4, 2012 

Marlow Anderson R/C Airfield 

Hobart Landfill 

 

10:45-----Meeting Called to Order by Marlow Anderson (president)---there were 
32 persons present---all members introduced themselves---a financial report was 
given by Charles Vencill (treasurer)---Brian Lowe and Steve Ashmore were given 
credit (recognition) for the outstanding condition of the field---a pilots meeting 
was conducted  

 

11:00-----Meeting Adjourned and flying began 

 

1:00-----Pizza and Pop Served---during this fun-fly celebration a swap program 
was in continual progress---flying hours were terminated at 5:00 PM---the 
weather was excellent 


